From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 4:12:41 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 4:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
David Beck

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Gentlemen

My hydro bill runs about 600.00$ per year. according to hydro i will be put in a low density rate which will increase

my bill about

300.00 per year. The low density rate has the highest increase of any other density category in other words i am
being penalized for not using more electricity. This doesn't seem right. Hydro charges you whether you use electric
or not {if you are not there} reasoning being they only deliver. We pay the highest tax rate for less services because

of waterfront property.

Now hydro wants in on the act. Soon owning seasonal property on the lake will be only for the extremely wealthy.

Another blow to the middle class.

Please take a look at hydro's rate classification and see if a more equitable solution can be reached.

Thanks for your consideration

-- Attachment --





